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Mayor Jacobs to Share New Year’s Message 

County Offices Closed Wednesday 
 
KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— Knox County Mayor Glenn Jacobs’ New Year’s message will post 
around 8 a.m. on Wednesday.  
 
Please note, Knox County government offices—including libraries, convenience centers, and 
Health Department—will be closed on Wednesday, Jan. 1 in observance of New Year’s Day. 
 
All offices will open for regular business on Thursday, Jan. 2. 
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